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Senator

Sponsor Statement
SB 50

IDITAROD FINISHER LICENSE PLATES
By passage of this legislation, a new provision is added for special issue license plates to honor those who have shown the dedication, perseverance and exemplary athletic ability that finishing the Iditarod Trail Sled Dog Race requires.

Design work for the new plate must be approved by the Department of Administration. It’s anticipated that the Iditarod Trail Committee and the Iditarod Official Finishers Club will be advisors and participants in the design.  The finishers will be able to purchase these exclusive specialty plates by providing specific proof of participation and completion of the race.  The race finisher must have an automobile registered in the state of Alaska on which the plates would be displayed.

I request your support for this new category of specialty license plates honoring mushers who have endured the challenges and shown the courage and ability to complete what is affectionately known as the “last great race,” the Iditarod Trail Sled Dog Race.
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